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David Workman Email of 2 January 2015 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam,  
 
I am writing to express my concern about the continued teaching of "creationism" in 
Scottish schools. Creationism is complete nonsense as evidenced by the science 
that supports evolution. However, if Scottish schools really need to include 
creationism in the curriculum then perhaps it would be best taught in religious 
studies under the sub heading "faith", rather than as a serious science. 
  
Teaching creationism as a science in the modern world is to ignore the evidence and 
is a shameful contamination of science excellence in our schools. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
David Workman 


